
P a g e ]  of] 

l o  whom it may concern. 

I am an employee who works M I  Stile with ici c Road. I also live nearby. The 
nature o f  Pritmose Hill Village is very di]Terent dan tag the day to that at the weekends- during the 
week  the village is a thriving diverse community o f  Meal businesses and services fill supporting each 
other. Whether its the cakes or  the shops- it is the people who work in the area who sustain its 
business life daring the week. And their custom is highly valued as  seen in the local discounts 
offered to workers whether it is in Prim the nail salon or Pri tato the hairdressers. If you were to 
remove such a substantial number o f  business units at the above address it would have financial 
repercussions for the whole o f  the high street. Shops and services would M a n s e  ander utilised and 
may subsequently close, much to the detriment o f  the feel and diversity o f  the whole area. It is in the 
best interest o f  all for the existing diversity and mixed use nature o f  Me area mus t  remain. object at 
the proposals very strongly. 

Regards, 

30/10:2013 


